Energy+

CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMERIES HYDRO INC.

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6
Phone: 519-621-8405 Fax: 519-621-0383

March 12, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street,

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc., 2014 Electricity Distribution

Rate Application, Request for Interim Rate Order, Board File No. EB-2013-
0116

By way of this letter, Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. (‘CND”) would like to
confirm its request for an interim rate order for rates effective May 1, 2014. CND’s
request is based on the current status of its 2014 Cost of Service Application and its
assessment that it is likely that a decision on the Application may not be issued by May
1, 2014.

As per CND's original Application in Exhibit 1, Tab 8, Schedule 1, Page 4, CND stated:

‘In the event that the OEB is unable to provide a Decision and Order in this application
for implementation by the Applicant as of May 1, 2014, the Applicant requests that the
OEB declare its current rates interim, effective May 1, 2014, pending the implementation
of the OEB’s Rate Order for the 2014 rate year.”

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Ak

Grant Brooker, CPA, CA

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.
Tel 519.621.8405 Ext 2340

Fax 519.621.0383

Email gbrooker@camhydro.com




